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OFFICIAL  

Kangaroo Island Road Safety and 
Bushfire Resilience Package  
Project Update - Recommencement of works 

       

 

We are delivering an upgrade to Kangaroo Island’s key 
arterial roads to improve road safety and bushfire resilience. 
This $40 million package of upgrades is funded by the 
Australian (80%) and South Australian government (20%).  

What’s happening: 
Works including pavement construction and sealing, line marking, audio 
tactile line marking and safety barrier installation are recommencing on 
Hog Bay Road and Playford Highway. 

How this affects you: 
To keep everyone safe there will be changes to traffic conditions for the 
duration of works.  

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of works on 
Hog Bay Road and the Playford Highway. Speed restrictions will remain 
in place until all works are completed in December 2024, weather 
permitting.  

We appreciate that works across Kangaroo Island have been ongoing 
for an extended period of time. We would like to thank you for your 
patience and understanding while these critical upgrade works are 
undertaken.  

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/KangarooIsland 
• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.KangarooIsland@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

When 

From Monday 23 
September 2024 to late 
December 2024, weather 
permitting  

Hours of operation 

Monday to Sunday  

7am to 6pm  

Where 

Multiple locations along 
Hog Bay Road and 
Playford Highway, 
Kangaroo Island  
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